
 

 

 

 

No.SBSC/434                  Date: 16.11.2020 

 

N O T I C E 

ORIENTATION PROGRAMME (2020-21) 

  

 Dear Students, 

 

Welcome to Shaheed Bhagat Singh College! 

  

Department wise Orientation of students through E- mode is scheduled to be held 

on Wednesday, 18th November, 2020.  All the Departments /TICs/ HOD will 

Contact the First Year Students through Phone / Whats app groups / Emails / 

Google Meet or any other online mode. 

 

Departments will communicate about the Schedule and link through Phone / 

Whats app / Email. 

 

Students are also informed that they should check their Whatsapp, message, 

College website and emails, provided on admission portal on regular interval to 

get latest update. 

 

Take Care of Yourself 

  

(Dr. Anil Sardana)                                               
Principal (Offg.)    
 

Copy to: 
 All TICs/Convener 
 All teachers 
 Librarian 
 DPE 

 College website 


